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LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR
ALABAMA S'IATE HOUSE

MONTGOMERY, ALABAMA 36130

STATE OF ALABAMA

March 3, 2005

Mr. Brad Bunn
Program Executive Office, NSPS
1400 Key Boulevard, Suite B-200
Arlington, Virginia 22209-5144

Dear Mr. Bunn:

The Anniston Army Depot in Anniston, Alabama has long been the model of
efficiency and excellence as an ordinance facility for the United States Department of
Defense. The entire AAD workforce is dedicated to the cause and mission of the
Department of Defense. This is made apparent through the excellent work done in
Anniston.

With that in mind I must take exception to the proposed National Security
Personnel System. This system would force workers to compete with one another for pay
raises, increase conflict among employees, affect teamwork and reward only short-term
outcomes. The impact on morale would be substantially negative.

I urge you to reconsider the implementation of the proposed new rulesz known as
the National Security Personnel System, until the items listed above are addressed.

Sincerely,

.^Lieutenant Governor
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ICE OF THE LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR
LUCY BAXLEY

LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

STATE HOUSE
11 SOUTH UNION STREET

SUITE 725
MONTGOMERY, ALABAMA 36130
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Mr. Brad Bunn
Program Executive Office, NSPS
1400 Key Boulevard, Suite B-200
Arlington, Virginia 22209-5144


